

FALKLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

HEAD TEACHER: MRS LINDA WOOD
ACTING DEPUTY HEAD: MRS KAVASHNI BAMFIELD

Andover Road, Newbury, Berkshire. RG14 6NU
Tel: 01635 44949 / 522945 e-mail: office@falkland.w-berks.sch.uk

Friday 10 March

Dear Parents and Carers.

As part of our topic on The Great Fire of London, we would like to set the children a homework challenge to make their very own Tudor house. The only requirement for this challenge is that the house is made from cardboard, so feel free for your child to be as creative as they like.

Once all of the houses have been collated, we plan to create our own 'Pudding Lane' at school and burn the houses as a finale to our exciting topic!

We would like to invite you to come back after school with your child for this special event on **Wednesday 5th April at 5:30pm**. The fire will be supervised by Mr Bannister, our school caretaker, who has the relevant training. There will also be a fire pit available to toast marshmallows if you wish to do so (please bring your own marshmallows and sticks).

It would be great if the houses could be sent in by <u>Friday 31st March</u> so the children have time to show and tell their house with their classmates before our big event.

We hope both you and your child will be enthused by this event and support us by helping your child to create their Tudor House at home.

We look forward to seeing you there,

Mrs Williams and Miss Sale







'A caring, learning community for all'